
Dear Colleagues 
 
As promised in our latest email to you on 17 April, please find attached the 
official invitation to our Workshop held in Budapest on 13th-14th June. We are 
really motivated to welcome you here in Budapest! Please send me a 
confirmation of your participation by 10th May so we can start planning ahead in 
time.  
 
On the attached WP4 GANTT chart (an earlier version printed copy of which you 
already had in the JA Kick-off pack), please check the distribution of your days 
allocated among the three main activities of WP4. If you would like to change it, 
please let me know by 30 April.  
Please note that Collaborating Partners coming to the Budapest workshop are 
expected to cover all travel and accommodation costs from their own institutional 
budget. 
 
The minutes of our WP4 kick-off are also attached to keep records of what we 
discussed and agreed on during our last meeting.  
   
Kind regards 
 
Zoltan 
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